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I have been supporting the Birch Solar Project since the Allen Auglaize Coalition
for Reasonable Energy got together.
I support Birch Solar because; it’s time Clean Energy has come to Ohio, also Major
Corporations are switching to solar
and if Ohio hopes to bring some of these jobs to Ohio we better have more Clean
Solar Energy.
To me it is common sense it’s time to move forward.
I am 81 yrs old and I get upset with people who do not have
the understanding of what solar can and will do for Ohio
they are under the impression of rumors and lies. 

Thank you for taking my information into consideration.
 
Carole Daley 
2956 Yoakam Rd.
Shawnee
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